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A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY 
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October 2024 

22nd— Y1 Visit West Midlands Safari Park 

24th—  Whole school Harvest Assembly  

              Halloween Party—Rec, Y1,Y2,Y3&Y4 

25th—  Reception assembly 8:45 

              Nursery parents stay and play 10:30 

28th—  Half Term Holiday 

 

November 2024 

4th— Back to School 

           Flu vaccinations Rec-Y6 

5th— Change your mind workshop Y5&6 

7th— Y2 visit Dudley Zoo 

14th— Reception visit Cannock Chase 

18th— Y6 visit Bletchley Park 

20th— Y3 visit National Stone Centre 

25th— Y4 visit Nottingham University 

              Y1 eye test NHS Trust 

 26th— KS1 Jack and the Bean stalk  

               Beanstalk performance  

29th— School closed for Inset day  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this newsletter finds 

you well. We have wrapped 

up our seventh week at 

North Walsall and hit the 

ground running with our 

wonderful learning. I’m sure 

you are enjoying seeing 

photos of your child’s learn-

ing on Class Dojo. We love 

seeing what you have done 

at home too so please keep 

adding to your child’s 

portfolio. 

Firstly, I would like to say a 

big thank you to the support 

that was shown at the SLT 

coffee morning which was 

teamed with raising money 

for Macmillan Charity. It 

was a great success thanks 

to your donations.  

As we settle into the new 

term I would like to remind 

you of some of our NWPA 

expectations: 

1.Breakfast club drop offs– 

Please ensure you are step-

ping out of the car and 

walking your child to the 

gate. We have seen many 

children running across the 

road which is not safe. 

2.Walking on the wall– We 

have had a few children 

walking along the wall next 

to the path leading down/

up from Derby Street. Alt-

hough I understand this can 

be very fun for children, it 

does not comply with our 

schools Health and Safety 

protocols. 

3.Punctuality–There have 

been an increase in the 

number of children late to 

school. Every minute 

counts. Children who are 

late for school feel more 

unsettled and struggle to 

concentrate in the class-

room. Please ensure your 

children arrive on time. 

I look forward to working 

with all families to continue 

moving the school forward. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs S Khera  

Head of Academy 
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Please read this wonderful poem written by  
Aisha Wali, a talented student in Year 6 
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Information for parents  

All posts are also available on Class Dojo 
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Year 1 and 2 visit to The  Black Country Museum. 

Wonderful learning around school. 

NWP-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

01922 720822  

nwpa.attrust.org.uk 

@NorthWalsall 
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